
Dear Stakeholder 
 
Thank you to those of you who have kindly already provided feedback for ACP-2021-002. Again, we 
wish to create minimal impact to the operations of other airspace users. We have, however, since 
been asked by the NHS to extend our trial from 4 weeks to the 90 days permitted for a temporary 
airspace arrangement. This will give them the time necessary to gather the evidence required to 
determine the impact of unmanned aircraft transportation on patient outcomes. This update has 
been discussed with the CAA and the remaining details of the airspace change proposal are 
unchanged. We understand this may alter any response you have already sent to us and we 
apologise for this inconvenience. We would be happy to work with you to resolve any concerns you 
may have before the engagement period ends on 16th April 2021. We did consider delaying this 
deadline but to do so would mean we would miss the 21st May Aeronautical Information Circular 
publishing schedule dates, which would push the planned implementation date of 1st July back at 
least a month. We have updated the Airspace Change Portal and we have also uploaded the letter of 
support for this project from the Isle of Wight NHS Trust, for whom we hope you agree it is worth 
avoiding any such delay. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, 
 
Skylift UAV Limited 

https://airspacechange.caa.co.uk/PublicProposalArea?pID=335

